NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM COMMISSIONERS OF MADISON METROPOLITAN SEWERAGE DISTRICT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, there is a potential that a quorum of the Commission of the Madison Metropolitan Sewerage District be present at **6 p.m., Thursday, December 8, 2022,** at the Badger Mill Creek Listening Session. This meeting will take place virtually and registration is required in advance:

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAodugorT8vH90BCPEOkBRQ_yvGQWq3FpD-.

Date: December 6, 2022 D. Michael Mucha, P.E. Chief Engineer and Director